Joanne C. Tiedmann
34 Hardscrabble Road
Warren, CT 06754

September 28, 2021

Town of Warren
Board of Selectmen
50 Cemetery Road
Warren, CT 06754

Dear Tim, Craig and Alex:

It has been an honor to have served as your town clerk for the past 16 years. The time has
come for the next phase of my life, and I will be stepping down at the end of this year,
December 31, 2021. As I will have vacation time left my last day in the office remains to
be determined.

I will do my best to prepare my successor to step in, and I am happy to return on a

consulting basis if that is needed and appropriate.

Sincerely,
QWH@&W

anne Tiedmann



